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ELIMINATE THE BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ECONOMICS, COLLEGE OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION, CHICAGO
Action:
Eliminate the Bachelor of Science in Economics, College of Business Administration
Funding:
No new funding is required
The chancellor, University of Illinois Chicago, and vice president, University of Illinois System, with the advice of the University of Illinois Chicago Senate and the College of Business Administration, recommends the elimination of the Bachelor of Science in Economics.


The Bachelor of Science in Economics is an inactive program dating back to when the Department of Economics was transferred from the College of Business Administration to the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences in 2008. The program was suspended effective Fall 2008, and the College of Business Administration has no plans to reactivate it. As such, no new students were admitted to the program after Fall 2008, so eliminating the program will have no impact on current students. The intention had always been to close the program once the final cohort of students completed their degrees. 
Students interested in the study of economics have been and will continue
to be able to pursue the Bachelor of Arts in Liberal Arts and Sciences, major in Economics, offered by the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences. Formally eliminating the Bachelor of Science in Economics will make the university’s program inventory more accurate and provide prospective students with a more realistic view of their academic options.
The Board action recommended in this item complies in all material 

respects with applicable State and federal laws, University of Illinois Statutes, The 

General Rules Concerning University Organization and Procedure, and Board of 

Trustees policies and directives. 
The executive vice president and vice president for academic affairs
concurs with this recommendation. The University Senates Conference has indicated that no further senate jurisdiction is involved.

The president of the University of Illinois System recommends approval.

This action is subject to further review by the Illinois Board of Higher Education.
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